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A. Activity Summary 
 
For this month, one remaining CBDRM training class at the community level (section 
clusters) was conducted in one of the three most vulnerable wards identified in the 
PVCA. Around twenty persons representing community representatives including head 
of sections, representatives of community based organizations attended the training. 
The disaster preparedness plans (DDP), output of the CBDRM training classes were 
being developed and finalized by each section clusters. These DDP will be the reference 
for development of DPP at ward level and the basis for investment on the subprojects by 
the project.   
 
The house construction programme contributed by CECI to Promise project was 
complete this month. There were totally 21 houses rebuilt and 10 houses repaired 
applying the safe construction techniques resistant to storms and floods.    
   
Development of guidelines and poster for safer house construction techniques was still 
ongoing. 
 
  

A. Activities and performance:  
 
 CBDRM training at community level: 

One more training classes at section clusters were conducted, which complete 
the CBDRM training at community level. 
  

 House construction activities (CECI's contribution): complete with a total of 
21 houses rebuilt and 10 houses repaired. 

 

 Development of guidelines and poster on safe construction techniques: 
ongoing   

 
 
B. Next month activities Plan: 
 

o Training on CBDRM at ward level  
o Finalization of guidelines on urban planning and building codes 

 
C.     Issues encountered and solutions:  
 
Due to the harvest time for Winter Spring rice crop and the election for the National 
Assembly, there was some delay to the CBDRM training at section clusters level and 
submission of DPP by the Community Development Group (appointed by the community 
to be in charge for development of DPP). Hence the CBDRM training at ward level was 
late to the plan.               
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